

Town of Barnstable Land Acquisition and Preservation Committee



www.town.barnstable.ma.us/LandAcquisitionandPreservation

Committee Members

Kris Clark – Chair Phyllis Miller – Vice Chair

Duncan Gibson Steve Gould James Hinkle Thomas Lee Thomas Mullen Steve O'Neil Farley Lewis

Jessica Rapp Grassetti – Town Council Liaison

Staff Support

Carol Puckett – Administrative Assistant – carol.puckett@town.barnstable.ma.us

AGENDA May 12, 2014 5:30 PM

367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA – Selectman's Conference Room – 2nd Floor

Guest:

Amy Croteau, Natural Resource Officer, Town of Barnstable- update on the herring run through the Santuit Preserve and throughout Barnstable

Approval of Minutes

Minutes from LAP meeting of April 14, 2014

Updates

- Santuit Preserve: Phyllis Miller
- Pathways:
 - Trail maintenance update: Tom Mullen, Steve Gould
 - Update on upcoming Pathways Spring Walk: Farley Lewis
- Community Preservation Committee
- Town Council Liaison: Councilor Jessica Rapp Grassetti

Old Business

Chair's update: Kris Clark

- Open Space and Recreation Plan's implementation updates
 - Barnstable Water District: Annual Meeting on May 14, 2014 at 7pm.
 - Centerville-Osterville-Marstons Mills Water District
 - 2010 Open Space & Recreation Plan review
- Reappointments: Clark, Hinkle, Mullen

New Business
Announcements
Correspondence
Items not reasonably anticipated by the Chair
Public Comment
Other

<u>Please Note:</u> The list of matters are those reasonably anticipated by the chair, which may be discussed at the meeting. Not all items listed may be discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by law. It is possible that if it so votes, the Committee may go into executive session.

The Committee may also act on items in an order other than they appear on this agenda.

* Public files are available for viewing during normal business hours at the Land Acquisition & Preservation office located at 200 Main Street, Hyannis,